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Comments: stuart grenier

8512 Boundary Ave. D4

Anchorage, AK 99504

 

2/5/2016

 

Chugach National Forest's Supervisor's Office

Attn: Forest Plan Revision, 161 East 1st Street, Door 8

Anchorage, AK 99501

 

Subject: Protect the wild character of the Chugach!

 

I kayak, ski, and hike in the Chugach National Forest. I do not want to see logging or more roads into this

National Forest or more snow machine open areas. We can already see what logging looks like in Eastern PWS.

It looks like hell. Stop doing that (I know it is often Native land) and let the screwed up places grow back. If you

want to do something good for the Sound put in more out houses and tent platforms where you cannot see em so

they do not destroy the view. Too many lowlifes taking dumps on the beach and in the woods and leaving trash.

Also the bear baiters need to be limited. Bait piles and the like are too common. How about opening one year out

of three for each island. That will increase the chance of folks getting their bear and limit the number of stinking

bait piles. It will also allow for easier enforcement of the rules. It is kinda sad when you are picking up other folks

trash or looking at bear bones everywhere you go. Also the commercial salmon openers are crazy. Too many nut

cases and rude people. Start buying back permits and keep the numbers down so folks do not get so rude and

create traffic jams in the Sound. I know lots of folks that are finished with the Sound now after seeing how it used

to be. They do not want to see what it has become. I cannot say I blame em.

 

Sincerely,

 

stuart grenier

 


